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6th December 2022  
 
Dear parents/carers,  
  
Many thanks to all the parents who responded to our autumn term parental survey.  
  
The results of the survey are overwhelmingly positive and I would like to say a huge thank you to all our 
staff who work so hard on a daily basis to ensure that they provide the very best educational experience 
for your child/ren, whilst also creating an environment, which nurtures and demonstrates care and 
compassion for all our children.  
  
If you do have any concerns about your child/ren at any time, please do not hestitate to contact your 
child's class teacher.  
  
Thank you for your continued support,  
  
Kind regards,  

 
 
  
Mrs McAleny 
  

 


